
The Ambassador of the United States of America ta the Secretary of State
for External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, April 8, 1971
No. 55

SIR:

I have the honor to refer to your Note ECT-369 of April 8, 1971, concern-
ing the construction by Canada of a Loran-A Station at Gray Point iný the
Province of British Columbia, the operative paragraphs of which read as
follows:

(See Canadian Note No. ECT-369)
On behalf of the Government of the United States, I have the honor to

express my Government's agreement with the proposai set forth in the note
under reference and affirm that this note and the note mentioned above
constitute an agreement between the two Governments.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ADOLPH W. SCHMIDT
The Honorable Mitchell Sharp, P.C., M.P.,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.

6


